From:

Sent: 26 July 2017 17:26

To: Jones, Evelyn; [
Subject: Proposed showing large bay window to the rear terrace of 5 DG
Attachments: WebPage.pdf; ATTO0001.htm

Further , the proposed plans show a large bay window to the rear terrace of no Daleham Mews and this
cannot be allowed on conservation and amenity grounds

In this Application Camden must not worsen anything that is existing and insist that current conservation
and amenity rules be used on all parts of the "development" to mitigate the current abuse of neighbour
amenity through overlooking

Richard Fletcher
19A Belsize Crescent

http://camdocs.camden. gov.uk/HPRMWebDrawer/Record/6570642/file/docu
ment?inline




